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Ms. Elisabeth Mann Borgese

International Ocean Institute

Third United Nations Conference
on the Law of the Sea

Parque Central

Caracas, Venezuela

Dear Ms. Borgese:

24,

1974

I am writing to express my thanks for all the
assistance which you gave me during my short stay at
the Conference representing the International Institute

for Environment and Development.

It was a great

pleasure meeting with you, and I hope that you will be
"Towards an
Environmentally Sound Law of the Sea", as the nego-
tiations continue throughout this summer and on into

able to use the Institute's Report,

next year.

If you have any questions with respect to the
Report or the Institute's activities in the law of
the sea area, please do not hesitate to contact me at

the address indicated above.

Sincerely yours,

D\ 7]

Eldon V.C. Greenberg

0670




